
Registration at Formentera nurseries starts Monday
Saturday, 13 March 2021 09:55

The Formentera Department of Education reports that Monday 15 March marks the start of
open enrolment at Sa Miranda and Camí Vell nurseries. Interested families have until 31 March
2021 to register on the Balearic education office’s dedicated platform.

  

Escoleta Sa Miranda is open to children born in 2019, 2020 and 2021 and Escoleta del Camí
Vell to children born in 2020 and 2021. Provisional registration lists will be made public 14 May,
with the definitive version scheduled for release 31 May.

  

New nursery
Education and culture chief Susana Labrador pointed out that Escoleta del Camí Vell, a
stop-gap solution pending construction of the new Sant Ferran school, would close as soon as
the the new facility opened.

  

Labrador said children enrolled at or attending Camí Vell would be automatically transferred to
the Sant Ferran centre when the new nursery became operational, and added that a special
process of enrolment would also take place for children under one, since the Sant Ferran school
will offer classes for those ages, unlike Camí Vell.

  

Families with questions can contact the school at by phoning 971.32.34.15 (9.00am to 2.00pm,
Monday to Friday) or by sending an email to escoleta@conselldeformentera.cat .
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